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Heads Up 24th November 2023 

 
Dear parents, 

 
Another busy week in school. We are getting ready for a busy December and the 

children are working hard on their parts for the nativity including songs and script 

lines.  Next week we will start to send the scripts home so please ensure you give 
your child/children plenty of time to practice so they are perfect on the 19th 

December. 
 

This week we lauched Spelling Frame in school - the children will have come home 
with log in information to use at home.  This is a multi-sensory approach to spelling 

and enables all children to see the word in parts, as a whole, then read, type and 
find the word within a sentence.  This platform also gives the children brain breaks 

to ensure they have time to process new spellings and spelling rules.  This is a great 
tool for all children and we have invested in this to ensure we support all our 

learners in any way we can.  Children in class 2 and 3 will have chance to use 
spelling frame weekly in school and it would be helpful for them to develop their 

spelling skills at home using spelling frame and their spelling sheet that is sent home 
weekly to b ehanded in on a Friday. 

 

This half term class 2 and 3 are at forest school  - last week the children were 
immersed in the forest and they were tasked with creating shadow shows using 

material from the forest.  I am sure you will agree from the pictures, the results are 
amazing! 
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This weeks’ merit winners are: 

 

 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Riley Lara Brandon 

 
 

Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright and inspiring others this 
week.  We are very proud of you all. 

 
As always, thank you for your continuous support and encouragement as we grow 

together as a school and community. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Willis 
 

Diary Dates: 

 
Tuesday 28th November  - PE Kits to be worn for PE & After School Sports Club 

 
Wednesday 29th November  - Non uniform day – please bring in a green item for 

the Christmas raffle hamper 
- After School Cheerleading Club 

Thursday 30th November  -   Swimming – Years 2-6 
- After School Lego Club 

 
Friday 1st December   -   Friday uniform 

o Class 1 – Dance  
o Class 2 & 3 Forest School 

- PTA Wreath Night 
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